
 

 

 

 

 

Questions/Responses No. 6 to the 

Request for Proposal (RFP) K16-0012-29  

Five IT Support Resources 

August 14, 2015 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

The following questions for the above referenced RFP were received by e-mail and 
are answered and posted for all prospective Offerors who received the RFP.  The 
statements and interpretations contained in the following responses to questions are 
not binding to the Maryland Judiciary unless the RFP is expressly amended.  
Nothing in the Maryland Judiciary’s response to these questions is to be construed as 
agreement to or acceptance by the Maryland Judiciary of any statement or 
interpretation on the part of the Offeror asking the question.  

 

26. Question: Do we need to provide the certificate of insurance at this stage or 
only if there is an award.                  

Response: Certificate of insurance can be submitted after the RFP has been 
awarded, but before the process of the contract.  
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